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---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Nancy Ward <nsw555@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Mar 7, 2017 at 1:57 PM
Subject: It's not too late to save the Buffalo!
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov, water-draft-permit-
comment@aedq.state.ar.us

Dear Gov. Hutchinson (and AEDQ),

It's not too late to save the Buffalo River from C&H Hog Farm pollution. However,
we are perilously close to losing this precious state and federal resource. 

It is imperative that the current permit continue to be subject to review. It would be
optimum to revoke the permit, which was granted without due process, notification
or comment. This CAFO should never have been allowed in this environmentally
sensitive area and we cannot allow any more.

How do you see your legacy as governor? Do you want to be remembered as the
governor who saved the Buffalo River (again)? Or will you go down in history as the
governor who refused to protect this natural resource and allowed private interests
to pollute and destroy this public treasure? 

Please be the governor we can thank for preserving and protecting the Buffalo for
future generations.

Nancy S. Ward
915 N. Park
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
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